PUERTO RICO PRACTICAL SHOOTING ASSOCIATION IN!
Web Side: www.prpsa.org / Email: directiva@prpsa.org

OFFICIAL INVITATION

To: IPSC Puerto Rico Open 2022

Rio Grande, Puerto Rico
December 17 and 18, 2022

Dear Regional Director:

The Puerto Rico Practical Shooting Assoc., is plased to invite you to the IPSC Puerto
Rico Open 2022 to be held on December 17 and 18, 2022 at the 3T Shooting Club in
Rio Grande, Puerto Rico.

For more information of the event please contact at: directiva@prpsa.org.

You will need this letter of invitation along with your permit and travel to Puerto Rico.
For USA Citizen need fill the Puerto Rico Provisional Firearms Permit (PPR-1044) and
send to us. For the Non USA Citizen need to fill the ATF Form 6NIA and send to
imports@atf.gov and fill the Puerto Rico Provisional Firearms Permit (PPR-1044).

We wish a very nice stay in Puerto Rico and enjoy this great event.

With best regards,

A o

Eduardo Ramos-Vera
Puerto Rico Regional Director
President of PRPSA

pur@ipsc.org
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